
Referendum Announcement 
 
On April 1st, 2025, the residents of the School District of Auburndale went to the polls to vote on 
two referendum questions brought forward by the school district  The first question was a $4.5 
Million school facility project consisting of district wide renovations, including classroom updates, 
construction of a safe and secure entrance at the Elementary School, roof replacement at both 
buildings, renovations of the secondary science classrooms and elementary learning spaces, 
replacement of the High School Track, and acquisition of furnishings, fixtures, and equipment.  
Below are the results on this question. 
 
Polling Place​​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ YES​ ​ NO 
Town of Hansen​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​   18​ ​   18 
Town of Sherry​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ 186​ ​   90 
Village of Auburndale​​ ​ ​ ​ ​ 234​ ​   61 
Town of Auburndale​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ 278​ ​ 134 
Village of Arpin​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​   68​ ​   27 
Town of Richfield​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​   81​ ​   58 
Town of Day​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​   25​ ​   16 
Town of Carson​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​   12​ ​     3 
Town of Milladore​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ 185​ ​   92 
Town of Eau Pleine​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​     2​ ​     0 
Town of Green Valley​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​     3​ ​     0 
Town of Arpin​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ 276​ ​ 146 
TOTAL​​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​           1368 (68%)​ 645 (32%) 
 
 
The second referendum question was for a $9.0 Million construction of a safe and secure 
entrance including renovations to the main office and construction of an additional cafeteria, 
multipurpose, auditorium space at the high school.  Below are the results of this question. 
 
Polling Place​​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ YES​ ​ NO 
Town of Hansen​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​   15​ ​   17 
Town of Sherry​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ 130​ ​ 144 
Village of Auburndale​​ ​ ​ ​ ​ 176​ ​ 113  
Town of Auburndale​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ 181​ ​ 232 
Village of Arpin​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​   47​ ​   48 
Town of Richfield​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​   55​ ​   80 
Town of Day​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​   21​ ​   20 
Town of Carson​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​     9​ ​     6 
Town of Milladore​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ 133​ ​ 129 
Town of Eau Pleine​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​     2​ ​     0 
Town of Green Valley​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​     3​ ​     0 
Town of Arpin​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ 195​ ​ 222 
TOTAL​​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​             967 (49%)     1011 (51%) 



The timelines for the approved referendum will occur with the design phase in May with final 
review in the fall of 2025.  Bids will be issued in the winter of 2025 with construction on the 
elementary and secondary buildings to occur in the summer of 2026.  The roof, track, and 
mechanical construction schedule will be coordinated and arranged by the school.  It is 
expected that all construction will be completed by the start of the 2026-2027 School Year. 
 
 
 


